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LEARNING TOGETHER RESPECTING EACH OTHER SUCCESS FOR ALL 

This Week: 

In Maths this week we have been 
working in our next step groups, on 
fractions of amounts, equivalent                 
fractions, simplifying fractions and              
ordering fractions. We have really               
enjoyed completing the different                 
activities including ‘code breaker’ and 
’defuse the bomb.’  

In English this week we have been 
putting the finishing touches on our   
Alma stories. We have been peer-
editing our narratives and exchanging 
ideas on how we can create the most 
creative story. Alongside editing our 
own writing, we have focussed in on 
being accurate with grammar,                   
punctuation and spelling. 

For their topic work this week we have 

been looking at famous inventors and 

their inventions and the way these 

amazing discoveries have changed our 

lives for the better. Inventions such as 

the telephone, the motor car, penicillin 

and many more. We worked in pairs to 

design our own fact-file poster                      

informing the reader all about different 

inventors.  

Next Week: 

In Maths we will be moving on to using the four 
operations in conjunction with fractions. As well 
how fractions are used to solve worded                        
mathematics problems. 

Next week in English we will be looking at formal 
letters of complaint. How they are constructed, 
use of formal language, setting out a letter and 
persuasive language devices. Always with an  
overall focus on accurate spelling, punctuation 
and grammar.  

Stars Of The Week 

Isiaih for continuing to blow us away with his    
maturity and dramatic change in his behaviour. 
We are really proud of the choices you are                     
making! 

George for improving his overall effort in his 
writing. We can see how much hard work you are 
putting in both at home and at school—keep it up! 

Being Prepared 

To enable children to be fully prepared for                      
secondary school, it is essential that they come to 
school fully prepared. This includes having a fully 
equipped pencil case, a school bag and bringing 
any other books required such as home learning 
books and reading books.  

Can we also remind everyone that black school 
shoes should we worn to school everyday. Please 
speak to us if there are any problems with this. 


